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IPAF training courses are very popular as they are highly accredited with the coveted TUV
certification. IPAF courses are well designed to cater to the relevant industry needs and demands
with a well laid out structure that conforms to the International Standards, ISO 18878:2004 which is
very much in demand by industry professionals.

IPAF basic course

The IPAF Operator Training is a simple course that forms the foundation or entry level to other
advance IPAF courses. This course is ideal for those who are interested to get involved with the
building and construction industry. It is an excellent short course to educate the delegates in
understanding the perimeters of the construction and building industries.

With this IPAF training on Operators, the candidate is able to launch a career on work-at-height
environments if there is no fear of heights. This basic course is just one day long to appreciate what
the related industry entails.

Course Objectives

There are always good objectives in any IPAF training course regardless of how simple or
challenging they may be. The IPAF operator course is of no exception; there are many objectives
which one can achieve after undergoing this course.

The candidate who attends this IPAF operator training would be able to understand the required
statutory regulations on health and safety. There would be a deeper appreciation and respect to the
relevant legislation put in place.

The candidate would be able to understand and appreciate safe working procedures to enforce and
adhere to them for safety. This course would help candidates identify MEWPs and operate them
safely.

Course contents

There would be a lot of grasp in this IPAF training course as this is the basic or first course one
would be exposed to for work-at-height job opportunities. One of the most important learning
materials is on health and safety. There would be plenty of legislation and regulation references to
help candidates appreciate the necessity of these laws in place to secure safety at the work site.

The course would also list out the limitations, types and uses of MEWPs while identifying the
machineries and their controls, safe operating techniques, warning alarms and safety devices. The
course includes daily and regular inspections as well as servicing requirements of machines and
tools used at the site. The right procedure to set up the items and prepare for successful work
results would be run through with identifications on site and ground conditions.

There would be a practical operating test with a multiple choice test to qualify for this course.
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Czeslawa Wakefield - About Author:
We can supply you widely accepted a IPAF training courses. We use the latest training methods
and keep up to date with changes in legislation. We are leading provider of a MEWPs Courses
throughout the UK.
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